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Memorial Day started as an event to honor Union soldiers, who 
had died during the American Civil War.  It was inspired by the 
way people in the Southern states honored their dead.        
 

Three years after the Civil War ended, on May 5, 1868, the head 
of an organization of Union veterans established  Decoration Day 
as a time for the nation to decorate the graves of the war dead 
with flowers. Maj. Gen. John A. Logan declared that Decoration 
Day should be observed on May 30. It is believed that date was 
chosen because flowers would be in bloom all over the country.  
 
After World War I, it was extended to include all men and 
women, who died in any war or military action.  

Memorial Day was originally known as Decoration Day, however 
the current name for this day changed after World War II.   
Decoration Day and then Memorial Day used to be held on May 
30, regardless of the day of the week, on which it fell .  In 1968, 
the Uniform Holidays Bill was passed as part of a move to use 
federal holidays to create three -day weekends. This meant that 
that, from 1971, Memorial Day holiday has been officially        
observed on the last Monday in May.  

Rotary Club of DeLand Volunteers place flags along Downtown DeLand Mainstreet annually.  
(Right) Flags being placed by the DeLand Naval Air Station WWII Mural on the corner of       
Woodland Boulevard and New York Avenue in DeLand, Florida.  Other organizations and    
volunteers place flags in local cemeteries and hold ceremonies to honor Veterans.  
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EMBRY RIDDLE AERONAUTICAL UNIVERSITY  

HOSTS THE 8TH ANNUAL  

VETERANS RECOGNITION DAY  

 

 On Monday, April 11, 2016, Embry Riddle Aeronautical 
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Appreciation Day Ceremony and luncheon at the ICI 
Center on  campus.   Guest Speakers included retired  
U. S. Air Force Lt. Col. Ron Mumm.   
 
DeLand Naval Air Station Veterans joined many other 
Veterans as honored guests at the event.  We are proud 
of all of our Veterans and thank them for their service.  


